
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Annual Community Festival Scheduled for August 15, 2023 

Contact: John Doe 

Email: johndoe@example.com 

Phone: (123) 456-7890 

Cityville, USA -- The Cityville Chamber of Commerce is excited to announce the upcoming 

Annual Community Festival, set to take place on August 15, 2023, at City Park from 10 AM to 6 

PM. This family-friendly event will feature live music, local food vendors, arts and crafts booths, 

and activities for children of all ages. 

Join us for a day of celebration, community engagement, and fun! Admission is free, and we 

invite all members of the community to participate. 

For more information, visit our website at www.cityvillefestival.com or contact John Doe at 

johndoe@example.com. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Cityville Chamber of Commerce 

http://www.cityvillefestival.com/

